
Parish CouncilsParish CouncilsParish CouncilsParish Councils    
    

St. Theresa Parish CouncilSt. Theresa Parish CouncilSt. Theresa Parish CouncilSt. Theresa Parish Council    
Donna Knott, Chair      270-668-4366 

Todd Ray, Vice Chair      270-496-4407 

Samarah Clemons, Secretary      270-945-3518 

Gary Greenwell      270-547-6209      
Tiffany Stull      270-668-2447 

Diane O’Bryan      270-547-9509 

Jeff Smith, Administration      270-496-4664 

Brenda Redman, Service      270-496-4329 

Susan Sears, Formation      270-272-4802 

Kathy Shacklett, Worship/Office      270-945-6128 

    
    

St. Mary Magdalen of Pazzi Parish CouncilSt. Mary Magdalen of Pazzi Parish CouncilSt. Mary Magdalen of Pazzi Parish CouncilSt. Mary Magdalen of Pazzi Parish Council    
Dustin Humphrey, Chair             270-863-2260 

Shirley Beavin, Worship/Secretary            270-496-4130 

Diane Rogers 270-547-1589 

Billy Knott               270-497-4418 

Vernon Pike               270-945-7888 

Gerry Fischer               270-547-4823 

Mike Weick               270-547-8678 

Mike Harley, Administration             270-497-4213 

Susan Sears, Formation      270-272-4802 

Karen Benock, Service              270-497-4227 

Shannon Stull, Stewardship              270-945-1578 

Kathy Shacklett, Parish Office             270-945-6128 

 

ST. THERESA OF AVILA 

9245 Rhodelia Road 

Payneville, KY 40157 

270-496-4362 office 

Email: sttheresa@bbtel.com 

www.sttheresarhodelia.org 

270-496-4416 fax 

 

Rev. George Illikkal, Pastor 
Email: gillikkal@gmail.com 

Cell: 502-718-7106 
 

 

Deacon Greg & Shirley Beavin 

Email: Greg.Beavin@kyfb.com 

Cell: 270-668-6923 

 

Deacon Dean & Susan Sears 

Email: dsears@bbtel.com 

Cell: 270-272-4803 

ST. MARY MAGDALEN  

OF PAZZI 

P.O. Box 110, 110 Highway 376 

Payneville, KY 40157 

270-496-4333 office 

Email: stmarymag@bbtel.com 

www.stmarypayneville.org 

270-496-4790 fax 

St. Mary & St. Theresa Parish StaffSt. Mary & St. Theresa Parish StaffSt. Mary & St. Theresa Parish StaffSt. Mary & St. Theresa Parish Staff    
 

Office Manager, Kathy Shacklett, Cell: 270-945-6128 

Email - stmarymag@bbtel.com or sttheresa@bbtel.com 

 

Faith Formation Coordinator, DeAnna Barr 
Phone: 270-945-1251   Email: deannalbarr@gmail.com 

 

Family Ministry Coordinator,  Diane Rogers  
Phone: 270-547-1589   Email:diane_dugan@hotmail.com 

 

Maintenance, Kevin Barr  
St. Mary 270-496-4333     St. Theresa 270-496-4362 

 

Music and Funeral Coordinator, Tammy Cashman  
Phone: 270-668-5899      Email - ktfarms@bbtel.com 

 

Website Tech: Jack Blehar Email: jackblehar@gmail.com 

 

Parish Hall Rental  
St. Theresa - 270-496-4362      St. Mary-270-496-4333 

Parish Hall Phone 

St. Theresa - 270-496-4440   St. Mary - 270-496-9435  
 

Office Hours 

 

St. Mary - Monday & Wednesday     8:30 am to 4:30 pm       
St. Theresa - Tuesday & Thursday   8:30 am to 4:30 pm 

 

Bulletin deadline is Wednesday at noon. 
Email bulletin announcements to the parish office.  

 

stmarymag@bbtel.com or sttheresa@bbtel.com 

 

Responsorial Psalm: “Taste and see the goodness of the Lord.” 

Reception of Sacraments Reception of Sacraments Reception of Sacraments Reception of Sacraments     
(Parish Registration is required for Sacraments of Initiation and Marriage)(Parish Registration is required for Sacraments of Initiation and Marriage)(Parish Registration is required for Sacraments of Initiation and Marriage)(Parish Registration is required for Sacraments of Initiation and Marriage)    

 

Sacraments of Initiation—Baptism, First Communion, Confirmation: Please contact the parish office: St. Mary’s  
at 270-496-4333 on Monday & Wednesday or St. Theresa at 270-496-4362 on Tuesday & Thursday.  
 

Sacrament of Marriage: Please contact the parish office:  St. Mary’s  at 270-496-4333 on Monday & Wednesday or 
St. Theresa at 270-496-4362 on Tuesday & Thursday.  
 

Sacrament of Anointing of the Sick: Contact Fr. George at 502-718-7106 or e-mail: gillikkal@gmail.com 

 

Sacrament of Reconciliation: Before the weekend Masses: Saturday at St. Mary from 5:15 to 5:45 pm and  
on Sunday at St. Mary from 7:45 to 8:15 am and at St. Theresa following the 10:30 am Mass, upon request.   

 

June 19, 2022June 19, 2022June 19, 2022June 19, 2022    
The Most Holy The Most Holy The Most Holy The Most Holy     

Body and Blood of ChristBody and Blood of ChristBody and Blood of ChristBody and Blood of Christ    

Listen to Meade County Catholic Radio    
WLHN 95.3 FM 

Website: www.meadecountycatholicradio.com 



St. Mary Magdalen of Pazzi Church 

Mass Intentions for the Week 
 

Monday              8:30 a.m.    Lawrence, Joe & Bernadette Pike + 
Wednesday    6:30 p.m.     Home & Desi Schafer +  
Saturday     6:00 p.m.    St. Mary & St. Theresa Parishioners   
Sunday     8:30 a.m.    John Hellhake + 

Weekend Mass ScheduleWeekend Mass ScheduleWeekend Mass ScheduleWeekend Mass Schedule    
 

Saturday,  6:00 pm at St. Mary 

                                (January through June)                       

 6:00 pm at St. Theresa 

                              (July through December)                              
    

Sunday,   8:30 am at St. Mary 

Sunday, 10:30 am at St. Theresa 

St. Theresa Church 

Mass Intentions for the Week 
 

Tuesday        8:30 a.m.  Gene Smith + 
Thursday   8:30 a.m.  Deceased of John & Viola Elder +  
Sunday    10:30 a.m.   Penny Rannebarger + 

Stewardship of TreasureStewardship of TreasureStewardship of TreasureStewardship of Treasure    
  

 

St. Mary Weekly goal                                                            3,684.00 

OVER/UNDER minimum weekly goal                                   1,179.50 
 

World Mission Collection           40.00 

Improvement Fund           25.00 

 

St. Theresa Weekly Goal 3,076.00 

OVER/UNDER minimum weekly goal                                      295.00 

 

Improvement Fund           50.00 

Thank you for your stewardship sacrifice… 
it IS appreciated! 

St. Mary Ministers for June 25th & 26thSt. Mary Ministers for June 25th & 26thSt. Mary Ministers for June 25th & 26thSt. Mary Ministers for June 25th & 26th    
 

Lectors 

Sat  6:00 pm Frank Rogers 

Sun 8:30 am  Cheryl Harley & Karen Clark  
 

Altar Servers 

Sat  6:00 pm  Volunteer 
Sun 8:30 am Volunteer 
 

      Fatima StatueFatima StatueFatima StatueFatima Statue 

 

   June 19 - Bruce & Donna Livers 

 

 June 26 - Teresa Livers 

 

 

St. Mary Friday BingoSt. Mary Friday BingoSt. Mary Friday BingoSt. Mary Friday Bingo    
 

June 24, 2022 
 

 

Manager: Juanita Hall Workers: Darlene 
Livers, Becca Cashman, Andrew Goins, Bob & 
Deloris Stith  

 

VOLUNTEERS NEEDED!!!! 
 

Volunteers are needed to sell pull tabs and help at bingo. The 
proceeds from bingo each year, help meet the budget. We earn 
approximately $800-$1,000 per week from bingo. If you can 
help, come to St. Mary Parish Hall on Friday at 6:00 p.m. and 
talk to the bingo manager. Bingo starts at 7:00 p.m.   

St. Theresa Ministers for June 26thSt. Theresa Ministers for June 26thSt. Theresa Ministers for June 26thSt. Theresa Ministers for June 26th    
 

Lectors 

Sun 10:30 am  Mike O’Bryan & Pat Barr 
 

Altar Servers 

Sun 10:30 am  volunteers 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Fatima StatueFatima StatueFatima StatueFatima Statue    

  

 June 19 - Jessie Smith  
 

 June 26 - Jessie Smith                
 

 

There is a sign-up sheet in the vestibule at St. Theresa 
Church for anyone wishing to sign up to have the Fatima 
Statue in your home during 2022. Sign up now for the 
dates of your choice. 

    
 

  
 

What’s Happening This WeekWhat’s Happening This WeekWhat’s Happening This WeekWhat’s Happening This Week    
 

Sunday, June 19th 

8:30 am Mass at St. Mary 

10:30 am Mass at St. Theresa 

3:00 pm Corpus Christi Procession at St. Martin of Tours, Flaherty 

 

Monday, June 20th 

8:30 am Mass at St. Mary 

9am-1pm, 5pm-8pm Eucharistic Adoration at St. Mary 

 

Tuesday, June 21st 
8:30 am Mass at St. Theresa 

 

Wednesday, June 22nd 

6:30 pm Mass at St. Mary 

 

Thursday, June 23rd 

8:30 am Mass at St. Theresa 

 

Friday, June 24th 

7:00 pm St. Mary Bingo  
 

Saturday, June 25th 

7:30 am Men’s Prayer Group at St. Mary Gathering Space 

6:00 pm Mass at St. Mary  
 

Sunday, June 26th 

8:30 am Mass at St. Mary 

10:30 am Mass at St. Theresa 

6:00 pm Family Life Center Meeting in Johnson Hall  
 

Our SympathiesOur SympathiesOur SympathiesOur Sympathies    
 

Our deepest sympathies to the family and friends of 
Rev. Albert L. Wilson who passed away on Thursday, 
June 9th, and was buried at St. Theresa Cemetery on 
Friday. Please remember him and all the faithful 
departed in your prayers.  



70th Annual Regional Corpus Christi Procession70th Annual Regional Corpus Christi Procession70th Annual Regional Corpus Christi Procession70th Annual Regional Corpus Christi Procession    
 

Please join us for the 70th Annual Regional 
Corpus Christi Procession TODAY, June 19, 
at 3:00 p.m. at St. Martin of Tours in Flaherty. 

Fr. George Illikkal will be celebrant and homilist this year. 
Altar servers in their vestments, First Communicants in their 
nice clothes, and any other parish group are invited to come 
and march together with your parish.  

    

Archdiocesan Corpus Christi ProcessionArchdiocesan Corpus Christi ProcessionArchdiocesan Corpus Christi ProcessionArchdiocesan Corpus Christi Procession    
 

This summer marks the beginning of the Eucharistic Revival, 
a 3-year process initiated by the United States Conference of 
Catholic Bishops to renew our devotion to and belief in the 
Real Presence of Jesus in the Eucharist. The inaugural event 
of the Eucharistic Revival will be a public procession with the 
Blessed Sacrament on the Solemnity of the Most Holy Body 
and Blood of Christ, June 19, 2022. We invite all Catholics in 
the Archdiocese of Louisville to join us at the Cathedral of the 
Assumption for this procession immediately following the 
Sunday noon Mass. The procession will traverse an 
approximately one mile round-trip from the Cathedral to the 
Belvedere and back. Benediction at the Cathedral will take 
place at about 3:00 p.m. A simple ice cream reception will 
follow in the Cathedral undercroft. Parishes, schools, and 
other Catholic organizations are encouraged to carry banners 
in the procession.  

    

Religious Ed. NewsReligious Ed. NewsReligious Ed. NewsReligious Ed. News    
    

Deanna Barr has been hired as the new Religious 
Education Director for St. Mary and St. Theresa Parishes. 
Welcome, Deanna, as a member of our staff.  

    

St. Theresa Family Life CenterSt. Theresa Family Life CenterSt. Theresa Family Life CenterSt. Theresa Family Life Center    
 

The renovation of Cross Roads School into the St. Theresa 
Family Life Center is coming along nicely and we hope to 
have it open in October. At this time, we are asking our parish 
communities to think about what activities and programs that 
you would like to see in the new Family Life Center. On 
Sunday, June 26, we invite you to join us for a Listening 
Session at 6:00 p.m. in Johnson Hall for everyone to 
express their thoughts and ideas about how to best use the 
Family Life Center. Mark you calendars! The dedication will 
be on Saturday, October 15, at 4:30 p.m. with Archbishop 
Shelton Fabre presiding. 
 

Red Cross Blood DriveRed Cross Blood DriveRed Cross Blood DriveRed Cross Blood Drive    
 

Thanks to everyone who came out on June 7th for the Red 
Cross Blood Drive. There were 30 productive donors of 37 
that came to give. Thank you all for your life saving gift!  
 

Note of ThanksNote of ThanksNote of ThanksNote of Thanks    
We would like to thank everyone for the thoughts and 
prayers, and those who attended the visitation and 
funeral mass for LaVerne Mills. Her family is so grateful 

to Father Ben Brown, Deacon Greg Beavin, Mike Harley, 
Tammy Cashman, and Linda Pike for a beautiful final ceremony 
for our wonderful mother. Last, but not least, thanks to the special 
people who prepared all the delicious food for the meal and 
those who served it and cleaned up. May God bless you all!  

Gary, Ron, Melody and families 

50th Wedding Anniversary50th Wedding Anniversary50th Wedding Anniversary50th Wedding Anniversary    
    

Congratulations to Deacon Greg and Shirley Beavin 
on their 50 years of marriage. They were married at 
St. Mary Magdalen on June 17, 1972. May God 
continue to bless them for many years to come!  

    

St. Mary Picnic St. Mary Picnic St. Mary Picnic St. Mary Picnic ----    July 9July 9July 9July 9    
 

St. Mary Picnic is on Saturday, July 9th and we are 
looking forward to having our traditional picnic again this year 
with our delicious fried chicken and beef dinners. We will 
need lots of help with the booths, games and food. 
Everyone’s help and cooperation are very much needed and 
appreciated. Mark and Patty Stull are our picnic chairs again 
this year. Thank you, Mark and Patty! If you can help in a 
booth or game, please let Patty know 270-668-3229. If you 
would like to make a donation for the silent auction, please 
call Shirley Beavin at 270-496-4130. With everyone’s help 
and cooperation, this year’s picnic will be a huge success!  
 

Picnic AuctionsPicnic AuctionsPicnic AuctionsPicnic Auctions    
 

Our summer picnics will be here before you know it. If you 
have something that your would like to donate to the picnic 
auctions, please contact Shirley Beavin or Karen Barr.  
 

St. Mary Picnic - Saturday, July 9 

Items are needed for the St. Mary Silent Auction. They can 
be new or like new, handmade items, antiques, gift baskets, 
etc. For more info, call Shirley Beavin at 270-496-4130.  
 

St. Theresa Picnic & Auction - Saturday, August 13 

Items are needed for the St. Theresa Picnic Auction. 
They can be new or like new, handmade items, antiques, 
gift baskets, buckets of fresh fruit or vegetables, home-

baked specialty cakes, etc. For more info, call  Karen Barr 
at 270-547-8381. Thank you for your support!  

 

    

Parish Pictorial DirectoryParish Pictorial DirectoryParish Pictorial DirectoryParish Pictorial Directory    
 

Thanks to all who have stopped to get your picture 
taken for our new directory. We still need several 
more. We will try to take more each weekend at 
Mass or you can email a picture to us. Send 

to shirleybeavin@twc.com or to one of the parish offices. If 
you have a picture of a parish activity you think would be 
good for the directory, feel free to send it also. 
 

Special Needs FamiliesSpecial Needs FamiliesSpecial Needs FamiliesSpecial Needs Families    
 

We hope your family will join us for the Special Disciples of 
Jesus Mass. We invite all Special Needs family & friends to 
St. Margaret Mary on Sunday, June 26 at 3 p.m. We know 
Mass can be a struggle for many families, so we hope to have 
a beautiful, unique celebration together where all feel 
welcome. Just come as you are! Your family will be welcomed 
with open arms and will hopefully meet other families in similar 
situations. The Mass will be shorter and geared towards our 
children. Immediately following Mass join us for a cookout 
sponsored by Knights of Columbus. The Knights will be grilling 
hamburgers and hot dogs along with potato salad, baked 
beans, chips & drink. You are invited to bring your favorite dish 
or dessert to share. To help with planning & ordering, please 
let us know if you are coming by calling or emailing Tara 
Mattingly at tmattingly@stmm.org or 502-690-2851.  



The Most Holy Body and Blood of ChristThe Most Holy Body and Blood of ChristThe Most Holy Body and Blood of ChristThe Most Holy Body and Blood of Christ    
 

“They all ate and were satisfied. And when the leftover 
fragments were picked up, they filled twelve wicker 
baskets.’”                     Luke 9:17  
 

The disciples wanted to send the people out to find their own 
provisions, but Jesus had a different plan. The miracle of the 
loaves and fishes reminds us that when we share our gifts in 
His name there will always be more than enough.  

    

Clothes ClosetClothes ClosetClothes ClosetClothes Closet    
The Meade County Clothes Closet in Brandenburg is in need of 
volunteers to help work in the store. If you would be interested in 
helping, please call 270-422-2010. 
 

Volunteers NeededVolunteers NeededVolunteers NeededVolunteers Needed    
Hosparus Health Volunteer Services is 
looking for volunteers! Volunteers provide non
-medical support for the Hosparus patients 

and their families/caregivers. Even during the pandemic, there 
are safe ways for volunteers to be of support during what is a 
difficult time for those we serve. Volunteer opportunities include: 
Respite and Companionship; Care Blanket Deliveries; Veteran 
Honor Visits; Thrift Shoppe Helper. Volunteers must complete 
an application, screening, and training process. Health 
requirements include a COVID vaccine, flu short and tb testing. 
Any cost incurred by the volunteer for health requirements are 
reimbursed by Hosparus. To learn more, please call Annette 
Jones, Volunteer Manager at 270-304-2330 or 800-686-9577 
or email: ajones@hosparus.org 

Spiritual Retreat for Maturing AdultsSpiritual Retreat for Maturing AdultsSpiritual Retreat for Maturing AdultsSpiritual Retreat for Maturing Adults    
 

The Gift of Aging: Moving from Role to Soul will be held on 
Wednesday July 27, from 9:00 a.m. to noon followed by lunch 
at St. John Paul II Parish Life Center, 3521 Goldsmith Lane, 
Louisville, KY. “Throughout our lives we take on many roles 
and responsibilities. At a certain point in our lives, we begin to 
let go of these, if not completely then to some degree. This 
letting go offers a freedom from past roles and responsibilities 
to a greater and clearer sense of our true self and the 
opportunity to live more authentically from our own souls.”  
Presenter: Ginny Schaeffer, Director of Angela Merici Center 
from Spirituality. Please register prior to workshop to ensure 
availability. Contact Denise Puckett at dpuckett@archlou.org 
or 502-636-0296, ext. 1268. Cost is $20 per person and 
includes continental breakfast and lunch after the retreat. 
Make checks payable to Archdiocese of Louisville Family 
Ministries Office.  
 

Children’s Church Children’s Church Children’s Church Children’s Church ----    Volunteers NeededVolunteers NeededVolunteers NeededVolunteers Needed    
 

We are still needing volunteers who love to minister to 
children to help us out with our Children’s Church program 
during the weekend Masses. Volunteers will have to undergo 
a background check and attend a Safe Environment Training.  
Please let one of the deacons know if interested.  
 

 

 

 

The Most Holy Body & Blood of Christ                     June 19, 2022 

 

 

 

 

READINGS FOR SUNDAY,  JUNE 19 
 

Genesis 14:18-20 

1 Corinthians 11:23-26 

Luke 9:11b-17 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

READINGS FOR SUNDAY, JUNE 26 

1 Kings 19:16b, 19-21 

Galatians 5:1, 13-18 

Luke 9:51-52 

  

Internet Site for Liturgy Readings: 
www.nccbuscc.org/nab 

 
  
 

    

Special Prayer Request for…..Special Prayer Request for…..Special Prayer Request for…..Special Prayer Request for…..    
 

Mary Franklin Vessels, Mike Miller, Mindy Benham, Razzy Wimpee,  
Evelyn Sharp, Mike Thompson,  Tina Lewis, Bridget Papenhausen,  

Hayden Barr, Rebecca Lyons, Lauren Vaughn, Jeff Swink, Kathy King, 
Rose Straney, Richard Morris, Brad Curl, Susan Sears, Phillip LeMaster,  

Linda Brown, Marvin Stull, Loretta Swink, Donna Pollock,  
John Stewart, Terry Shacklette, Audrey Stull, Bernabe Falero                                           

 

 

 
 

 

 

Note: Prayers cards are available in the back of church with a complete list of the 
sick and homebound in need of our prayers. Please call or email Kathy at the 
parish office to have names put on or taken off of the prayer list.  

HOSPITAL AND HOMEBOUND MINISTRY 

      PARISH DISPATCHERS 

 

St. Mary :  Brenda Knott 270-497-4418 

 

St. Theresa:  Brenda Redman 270-496-4329 

If you know someone who is ill, been admitted to the hospital, in 
need of a home visit or food, you are asked to notify our 
dispatcher. Likewise, volunteers are needed to visit those in the 
hospital, make home visits, send cards or prepare or deliver 
food. Please contact the dispatcher listed above or call the 
parish office, if you would like to help. This ministry is not simply 
for our parishioners but also for all in our community. 

Please remember those in the Please remember those in the Please remember those in the Please remember those in the 
hospital, the homebound and hospital, the homebound and hospital, the homebound and hospital, the homebound and 
those in need of our prayers! those in need of our prayers! those in need of our prayers! those in need of our prayers!     

Prayer Intention Prayer Intention Prayer Intention Prayer Intention     
for the Weekfor the Weekfor the Weekfor the Week    

For the Church: that we will live as a 
Eucharistic people, giving and sharing 

ourselves, as Christ continually does for us, 
so that all may have life 


